
Social media and photography policy  
 
As you are aware the shows are recorded and we understand the risks of posting on 
social media.  
 
Within the registration form you can tick whether or not you would like your child shared 
on any of our social media platforms.  
 
Each show is recorded and posted on our members page. 
 
We also have platforms on  
 

• Youtube  
• Tik Tok  
• Instagram  
• Facebook  

 
If you are concerned with your child being posted on social media please opt out on the 
registration form.  
 
If you change your mind at any time and would like any content removed then please get 
in touch with us and one of the team will ensure the content is removed without asking 
any questions.  


